
  
 

Photography, Video & Image Consent Form 

Haslemere Tennis Club takes its responsibilities for the safety and wellbeing of all of its members 

seriously and is acutely aware of child protection issues. As such, we follow the LTA’s published 

guidance on photography and video footage, full details can which can be viewed on 

https://www.lta.org.uk/4abf7d/siteassets/about-lta/file/lta-photography-policy-final.pdf. 

However, we also recognise that there is a balance between the extremely low risk of misuse and 

the very positive effects for junior members and the club, in having colourful, well produced 

promotional and newsletter material. 

Our photography, video and use of images policy: - 

Children will be made aware that photographs or videos may be taken and how images will 

be used. 

We will only take images which are appropriate and considered safe from misuse. 

Children will not be named alongside their photograph. 

No single image will be used without consent. 

Event organisers will challenge any unauthorised person taking photographs. 

Parental /legal guardian consent will be sought prior to their child to be photographed 

and/or images used on promotional material. 

I have read Haslemere Tennis Club’s “photography, video and use of images policy” and agree that 

my child may be photographed, videoed and any images may be used on Haslemere Tennis Club’s 

promotional material, newsletters and website. 

Name of child ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Name of parent / legal guardian……………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Signature of parent / legal guardian………………………………………………………… Date…………………………… 

You can withdraw your consent at any time by contacting the Membership Secretary. 

https://www.lta.org.uk/4abf7d/siteassets/about-lta/file/lta-photography-policy-final.pdf
http://www.lta.org.uk/clubs-schools/Resources---policies

